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FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST Ref: FOI/012282 - 10 mph speed limit signs 
 
 
 
 
Could you please confirm when the current 10 mph speed limit signs on the road outside the hospital were erected 
and whether there were any such signs in place before the current signs. 
 
 
 
 
The Trust cannot find any documentation that specifies when the signage and speed limits were erected. To the best 
of our knowledge the signage and speed limits are unchanged from the completion of the PFI build in 2005. 


